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To: Gifford, Harris Land Surveying Ltd
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 Good morning Steve,

Thank you very much for providing this. 

Kind regards,

Victoria

Victoria Heffernan, B.Sc., 
Manager of Planning and Development

Township of Cramahe
1 Toronto Street, Box 357
Colborne, ON
K0K 1S0
Phone:  905-355-2821 ext 242
Email: vheffernan@cramahe.ca 

 
PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This e-mail thread and any attachments are intended only for the named recipient(s) and may contain information
that is legally privileged, confidential, or exempt from disclosure as regulated by the Personal Information
Protection and Electronic Documents Act, S.C.2000 C5,. If you have received this message in error, or are not the
named recipient (s), you may not retain, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment for any purpose or disclose all or
any part of the contents to any other person. Any such dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or its
attachments is strictly prohibited. Thank you.

From: Gifford, Harris Land Surveying Ltd <gifford@kos.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 5:05 PM
To: Victoria Heffernan <vheffernan@cramahe.ca>
Cc: 'wendyberry' <wendyberry@xplornet.com>
Subject: Gifford, Harris Surveying ( Pine School Road )
 
CAUTION: External E-Mail
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I’ve attached a revised sketch for Wendy’s lot severance application.
 

All of the Part numbers and Part limits from the White Rock survey
have been removed from the drawing for clarity.
 

The Parts will need to be shown on the final plan.
 

Thanks
 

Steven Gifford BSc OLS
gifford@kos.net
613-392-2177
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